
 

Worship Service Today 
8:30 AM – Holy Communion (BCP) 

10:30 AM – Holy Eucharist (BAS & Common Praise) 

ON DUTY 
Today: 
(Lent 2) 

Next Sunday*:  
(Lent 3) 

8:30 AM 10:30 AM 8:30 AM 10:30 AM 

Sides-
Persons: 

 

S. Morgan, 
S. Parsons 

G. Morgan, 
K. Morgan, 
G. Taylor, 
G. Coates 

D. Morgan, 
A. LeMoine 

D. Pretty,  
N. Andrews, 
G. Halley,  

M. Anthony,                      
C. Button                                                                                  

Eucharistic 
Assistants: 

M. Anthony K. Pack K. Pack D. Morgan 

Servers’ 
Guild: 

 Annie S.  Austen S. 

Altar  
Guild: 

Margaret S., Joyce M., Amy 
A., Ruth C., Ruby T. 

Cynthia D., Carol K.,  Betty H., 
Pat P., Mary A. 

*2:30 PM Service 

 
Godly Play… Returns next week with the Parable of the Leaven. 
 

Men’s Service Club Meeting… Is Monday, February 22nd, at 7:30 PM. 
 

Mid-Week Lenten Service… Is Wednesday, February 24th, at 7 PM; the bible 
study will follow the service. 
 
Vestry Meeting… Is Thursday, February 25th, at 7:30 PM.  
 

Pancake & Sausage Supper… Did not go ahead as originally planned, but will be 
rescheduled to a date yet to be determined by the ACW.  Tickets that have been 
purchased/reserved will carry over to the new date.  Stay tuned for updates! 
 

Fellowship Night… The next night of fellowship with St. Peter’s Fellowship Band 
is Sunday, March 6th, at 7 PM. 
 

Easter Discovery Day… Will be held in the parish hall on Saturday, March 19th 
starting at 10 AM. This "mini-VBS" is open to all children aged 12 and younger. We 
will learn about Lent and Easter through storytelling, crafts, and art.  Lunch and 

snack will be provided.  There is NO cost for this event, but registration is required. 
Deadline to register is Monday, March 14th. Please contact the church office to 
register or to let Annette know if you can help out. We are especially in need of 
kitchen helpers and teenagers to assist the little ones.  It will be an eggcellent day 
of discovery! 
 

Senior Choir…  We are looking to recruit new members for our senior choir.  No 
experience necessary but be willing to commit to weekly practices, Sunday morning 
services, and other special occasion services. If you are interested in adding your 
voice to our music ministry, or have any questions, please contact the parish office.   
 

Prayer Shawls… We are beginning a new ministry of prayer shawls. The shawls 
will be distributed to individuals who would benefit from the comfort of this ministry.  
Anyone who is interested in knitting or crocheting shawls for this project can contact 
Kim Lawlor at 240-0310 or rodandkimlawlor@bellaliant.net; or Barabara Rideout at 
744-2569.  Patterns can be provided or you can choose your own.    While we 
anticipate that some people will supply their own wool we welcome donations 
towards the purchase of wool.  Once a group of interested people is established, 
we will meet to discuss a plan to move forward.   
 

Food Bank Items… The CBS/Paradise Interfaith Food Bank has a shortage of the 
following supplies:  meatballs with gravy, Irish stew, beef stew, and powdered 
juices.  If you are able, please consider adding an item or two to your shopping list, 
and bring it to church within the next couple of weeks. Thank you for your continued 
support of this ministry! 
 
World Day of Prayer… St. Thomas of Villanova Parish, Manuels will be hosting 
the World Day of Prayer service on Thursday, March 3rd at 7:30 PM.  Cuba is the 
host country being celebrated this year.  Everyone is welcome to join in worship for 
this ecumenical celebration of fellowship and fun.  As well, our own Junior Choir, 
under the leadership of Vicki Greenslade, has been invited to participate in this 
service; this marks their debut performance at an outside venue! 
 
Food for Thought… The CBS Literacy Council in cooperation with the 
CBS/Paradise Interfaith Food Bank is hosting their annual ‘Food for Thought’ book 
drive.  The purpose of this project is to encourage families to read together by 
providing gently used children’s books to the patrons of our local food bank.  
Donations of books are being accepted during business hours at the Food Bank, 
and the CBS Public Library.  Books should be appropriate for ages infant to 12 
years. 
 

mailto:rodandkimlawlor@bellaliant.net

